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Wednesday 1st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Science week is back! From Monday 13th – Friday 17th March, Speenhamland school will be 
spending all week learning about scientists and their impact on the science world. The children 
are going to pick a scientist, which they are going to research and partake in investigations 
related to them.  
 
On Friday, the children will present what they have learnt and their findings. As part of this, 
we would love to invite parents and guardians into school to share in this occasion. On Friday 
17th March 2022 at 2:30, families are welcome to visit their children’s classes, where you will 
have the opportunity to see the wonderful science work we have completed during the week.  
 
It is expected that families only visit their children’s classes and at 2:50, parents will be politely 
asked to leave so that the children have time to get ready for home time. No child will be 
allowed to leave early. Children will be dismissed at their usual pick up time.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you all into our classes and celebrating the children’s scientific 
achievements. 
 
Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Jessica Holdway (Science Lead) 

 


